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Ben Rhydding Primary School  

 

Dear Parents, 

Please take time to read the weekly newsletter and keep up to 
date with news and upcoming events.  

 
 

Message from Mr Timms 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
Our learning value this week was courage and it was very apt that this is 
what I witnessed in abundance at Robinwood on Tuesday, when I 
visited Year 6; children overcoming challenges with the support of their 
friends. I know the children loved their time there and well done Year 6 
for representing our school so well! The children also embraced the 
Young Minds day on Thursday as recognition of the importance of 
talking about our feelings and protecting each others mental health; 
thanks for parents for finding all manner of things yellow! Finally 
thankyou to those who attended our Coffee Morning on Friday; it was 
great to hear parental perspectives and feedback. Have a great 

weekend!               

New school menu                                                                                 

Please see attached the new school menu which will take effect 
from 4/11/24. Please note there will be a price increase from this 

date too to £2.35 per meal.  

Cross country runners                                                                             

Well done to everybody who ran in the cross country races at 
the weekend. There were some fantastic individual and team 

results!  

 

 

 

 

  
 

Upcoming Events:                         

Wednesday 16th October – 
4.00pm – Reception – Phonics 

eve  
 

Thursday 17th October – PTA 
cake sale after school  

 
Thursday 17th October – 4.30 – 

PTA Film night after school  

Friday 18th October – 8.45am 
– Autism network meeting 

Wednesday 23rd October – 
Y3/4 Ripon Workhouse trip  

 
Thursday 24th October –1-3pm  
Harvest Festival  

 
Friday 25th October – Training 

day – school closed to pupils 
 

Monday 4th November  - 
school re opens after the half 

term break.  
 

Tuesday 5th November – am – 
Y2 trip to the toy museum 

Wednesday 6th November – 
am – Y1 trip to the toy 
museum  
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PTA News                                                                                                   
Reminder that the deadline to purchase film 

Night tickets is Tuesday 15th October to allow us to purchase 
enough drinks and snacks. Due to the timing children are able 

to bring a small pack up to enjoy during the film (not nuts, fizzy 
drinks). 

If anyone would like to volunteer in the evening please either 

Louise Hegarty or your class rep know. 

Bradford Council SEND newsletter 
https://content.govdelivery.com/accounts/UKBMD/bulletins/3b8

0b03 

 

Our Learning Value this week was Courage. Our Learning Heroes 
have been chosen because they have demonstrated this 
learning value this week.                                                                                            

Our Learning Heroes are:                                                                                                  
Year 1: Alice F                                                                                                     

Year 2: Jacob T                                                                                                             
Year 3: Kristina L                                                                                                        

Year 4: Ruby H                                                                                                     
Year 5: Millie B                                                                                                      

Year 6: Molly L                                                                                                       
Our Learning Value next week is Responsibility. Please do support 

your child by talking about the importance of this learning value.  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming events 
continued…... 

Tuesday 12th November – 

Parents evening 

Thursday 14th November – 
Parents evening 

Friday 15th November – 
Children in Need  

Monday 18th November – 
9.00am – Y5&6 - Open 
classroom 

 

Hello Yellow                                                                                                
We have raised £168 for 

Young Minds charity in 
support of Hello Yellow 

today 

 

 

 

 

Please find attached leaflets 

and flyers about upcoming 
events and clubs 
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Linking network                                                                                                                                           

Amy and Susan from The Linking Network visited 

Year 4 on Wednesday to prepare the children 

for visiting Mayfield View Care Home. This is the 

first visit as part of our intergenerational linking 

project. 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 5 are thoroughly enjoying Forest School. We 

had a great afternoon on Monday and 

managed to stay dry this time!  We made 

woodland creatures with clay, conker jewellery 

and created a giant mandala using items 

foraged from the woods.  
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Receptions yoga session for Mental Health Day  
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